
Notes – CTP Citizens’ Jury SRG meeting – 12 February 2018 
 

The Stakeholder Reference Group (SRG) for the ACT Citizens’ Jury on Compulsory Third Party (CTP) 
insurance met on 12 February 2018. The meeting was facilitated by democracyCo. Ian Cameron 
attended part of the meeting via teleconference. Fiona Tito Wheatland attended part of the meeting. 

Members discussed the recent publication of SRG working documents in the Canberra Times.  
DemocracyCo advised that arrangements would be put in place to mitigate the risk of costings being 
published prior to their finalisation. 

The scheme designer provided an overview of the changes he had made to the draft models since the 
last meeting.  The contracted actuary SRG member then provided an explanation of the draft model 
costings, including the key processes of how costs were calculated. 

The SRG members then had a discussion around what refinements were required to the draft models 
and agreed on a number of changes.  It was also agreed that further work was required by the 
scheme designer on legal fees and the description of the arrangements for dispute resolution. 

DemocracyCo provided a short presentation at the end of the meeting on the proposed process for 
the last jury weekend in March 2018.  DemocracyCo asked SRG members to send any comments to 
them via email or phone before the next SRG meeting. 

A list of further meetings and agenda items for the SRG was provided at the meeting. 

SRG members will meet next on 26 February 2018. 
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